
Dear Caregivers,

As we close out the year, we want to take a moment to express our
heartfelt gratitude to each of you. Your dedication, compassion, and
professionalism have made a profound impact on the lives of our clients
and their families.

Together, we’ve faced challenges, celebrated milestones, and built a
community rooted in respect, kindness, and teamwork. Your unwavering
commitment to providing exceptional care reflects the heart of Essential
Care’s mission, and we couldn’t be prouder of the work we’ve
accomplished together.

Thank you for showing compassion to our clients, supporting one another,
and exemplifying what it means to truly care. You are the backbone of our
organization, and your efforts do not go unnoticed.

Wishing you and your loved ones a joyful holiday season and a new year
filled with health, happiness, and success.

With deepest gratitude,

Todd Newman & Brenda Olsen

F O C U S  O F  T H E  M O N T H  :  O U R  A M A Z I N G  C A R E G I V E R S

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4 V O L  4 ,  I S S U E  1 2

A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  O W N E R SA  M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  O W N E R S



What a great time of year to celebrate two outstanding caregivers! These two
caregivers stand out to us due to their commitment, kindness, dependability, and
positive attitudes! Not only do they exemplify the core values on every shift, they also
encompass the mission statement, which is Preserving Dignity Through Quality Care.
We know they provide great care for their clients, are kind and respectful to others,
and know and do their job well every day. 

Claudia Sleet has been with Essential Care for 11 years! She is always smiling, is kind and
thoughtful with her co-workers and represents us well. She will fill in on an emergency
basis and help her co-workers by covering them. She has worked with the same client
on night shifts for many years; we know she will show up!  We know Claudia will talk
and sing to her client at night to help her sleep. We are grateful for her dedication!
Her client and their family are very grateful for her and her hard work. Thank you
Claudia!

Love Joy has been with us for 10 months. She has been a constant, dedicated caregiver
for her client. Love jumped right in to care for our new client, and has been caring for
her since she started. She took initiative to learn about her client, learned the best way
to care for her and to help with her care needs. Love will communicate well with the
office, will adjust things when necessary and show respect to all. Her client thinks she is
great! We are so grateful for Love! Thank you!
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Caregivers of the Month

Maria Cristina R.
Christine D.

Vilma V.
Sharon S.

12/3
12/5
12/11
12/28


